
Monday 11th May 

 

Dear Kingfishers and families, 

I hope you all enjoyed your bank holiday weekend and enjoyed the V E Day celebrations.  Thank you to those of you who shared your V E Day 

banners they were wonderful to see.  They can all be found in the home learning area of the school website – well done everyone! 

Last week I managed to speak to many of you and your families, it was lovely to hear how you are doing and the learning activities you are doing 

– keep up the great work!  

This week we have another new home learning project ‘The Great Whelnetham Bake Off’ to take part in. Look out for more information to follow on 

this from Miss Wallis 

Ideas for Home Learning Activities – w/c Monday 11th May 

Oak National Academy 

English – This week you will be reading and writing about character descriptions.  By the end of the week you will be able to write your very own 

Superhero description – wow! 

Maths – This week you will be learning all about angles and investigating angles in objects and shapes.   

White Rose Maths 

The focus this week is multiplying and dividing, a wonderful opportunity to improve these skills.  Further activities to do can be found on the ‘BBC 

Bitesize’ website.  This will help you when practicing your times tables in ‘Times Tables Rock Stars’.  Help Kingfishers to win the battle with Owls 

class to become times tables experts.  Have another go at the ‘Friday Challenge’ this week.   

Reading - I am aware some of you are struggling to find books to read at the moment.  If you log on to the Oxford Owls website 

(www.oxfordowls.co.uk) you can access the e-library to find examples of books you would like to read. Try to do some reading every day if you can. 

Great Whelnetham Bake Off – Have a discussion with your family about the baking treats you may want to make.  Follow the instructions 

carefully to make your bake and don’t forget to take a photo and send it in to school with an adults help of course!  

Do feel free to contact me if you need any further advice or help.  If any families are running out of paper resources or would prefer paper activities 

please do let me know and I will do my very best to get these to you. 

Be kind, stay safe and look after your families. 

Best wishes 

 

Miss Tyler   

 

http://www.oxfordowls.co.uk/

